Steven Seee

From: Deloy Stone jr <deloystone32471®@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 8:.09 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H6088 The Foot Care Bill

Sent from my iPhone
Foot care is so difficult for so many who just don’t have the ability to take care of their own feet due to vision or
flexibility reasons . Many people in this condition no longer drive.
tn the last years of my Grandfather’s life , a home foot care nurse took his worries away by cleaning his feet and
trimming his nails.
A task that is so simple for most was impossible for him.
Thank you.



